
From:  Adele Baughn <iamadele@icloud.com>

Sent time:  10/13/2018 02:09:08 PM

To:  elva.nuno-odonnell@lacity.org

Subject:  ENV-2018-2116-EIR
 

There are myriad reasons this development has been stopped year after year. Hollywood is overrun 
with multi-use luxury/retail Developments. We need sensible minds to take over. Gigantic towers 
that will be unsafe! The Earthquake fault line is only ONE bad thing. Unsafe density due to 
Traffic! Emergency response will be slow! Luxury housing instead of affordable (NOT LOW-INCOME... 
AFFORDABLE). Create affordable housing units to prevent even more homelessness!! Gleaming towers 
are not the answer.
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